
MEMO 
 

 
TO:   Medical Staff 
 
FROM:   CCLS - Specimen Referral Center 
 
DATE: 9/21/16 
 
SUBJECT: Change in Ceruloplasmin Reference Values 
 
 
Effective immediately, Mayo will be temporarily referring Ceruloplasmin testing 
(LAB0213470) to Quest Diagnostics as a result of ongoing reagent issues.   This 
change will result in different reference values.   
 
Please refer to test reports for reference ranges when interpreting patient results. 
    
Please feel free to contact the CCLS Specimen Referral Center with any questions at 
320-251-2700 Ext. 57320. 
              
              
 
              
 


